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TO:  Kasee Hildebrand, Chair Academic Affairs Committee 
        
FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 
 
DATE:  February 21, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:   New Degree – Bachelor of Arts in Human Biology 
 
The College of Arts and Sciences has proposed the establishment of the Bachelor of Arts 
in Human Biology degree to be offered on the Pullman and Vancouver campuses.  The 
program will be jointly administered by the Department of Anthropology and the School 
of Biological Sciences.  
 
The Registrar’s office worked with the departments to clarify the degree requirement and 
create a 4-year schedule of studies that is consistent with catalog and curricular standards. 
This proposal and 4-year schedule of studies was approved by the Catalog Subcommittee 
on February 14, 2019.  
 
The schedule of studies is submitted as a separate attachment. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


